
Public Questions 

Question 1 from David Ward 
to the Executive Lead for 
Tourism, Culture and 
Harbours (Councillor Amil) 

Would it be possible to re open Redgate beach and re-install a 
form of a walk way and indeed open up offers to the public to take 
on leases as in café and boat operator’s. 

To my knowledge there has been no recent rock falls whilst the 
beach has been closed off, which can be covered with simple 
signage about rock falls as a disclaimer, as to Oddicombe beach 
which is still very open to the public just along the coast line with 
rock falls happening most years. 
 

Question 2 from David Ward 
to the Mayor and Executive 
Lead for Finance and 
Regeneration (Mayor Oliver) 

In the proposed disposal of 4 sites in and around the bay, the Cary 
Park site is of a open space with no such building to convert and is 
with a proposed open green space. 
 
What are the proposed guide lines for the design of any such 
building, will there be any safety net should the lease operator for 
go on their lease (which has happened in the past in the bay ie 
Coral Island, High Flyer Balloon). 
 
What actions will be imposed on to deter anti social behavior, ie 
night security lighting. 
 
Will this proposed plan in operation all year round and have a full 
use of a maintained toilet facility. 
 
Will the site be returned back to a open green space if all else fails 
un-like the old toilet site in Reddenhill Rd. 

 


